
SIS/CIR/2023-24/014 12th Oct, 2023

Dear Parents,

Kindly note that the time of the Annual Day Programme tomorrow has been
rescheduled to 6.00 pm considering the humid and sultry weather conditions and 
children's comfort level.

Please note the reporting time of the participants 
Choir: 4 pm
Nursery: 4pm
Other participants: 2 pm

Looking forward to your presence, cooperation and understanding as always.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


